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Christine Nicole <cnicole@townofbelleair.net>

Fwd: PSTA Appointment 

JP Murphy <jmurphy@townofbelleair.net> Fri, Oct 16, 2020 at 2:20 PM
To: Christine Nicole <ctorok@townofbelleair.net>

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Toney-Deal, Ann <atoneydeal@myseminole.com> 
Date: Thu, Oct 15, 2020 at 9:55 AM 
Subject: PSTA Appointment 
To: JP Murphy <jmurphy@townofbelleair.net>, dsullivan@belleairbluffs-fl.gov <dsullivan@belleairbluffs-fl.gov>, O'Reilly, Jim
<joreilly@mygulfport.us>, campbellm@kennethcityfl.org <campbellm@kennethcityfl.org>, cityclerk@mysouthpasadena.com
<cityclerk@mysouthpasadena.com> 

Good Morning,

 

On October 12th the City of Seminole was made aware that the term of our collective representative would expire at the end
of this year.  The next night at our regularly scheduled City Council meeting I advised Council of said vacancy and the
Councilors unanimously nominated Councilor Jim Olliver to be considered for the appointment.

 

Brad Miller has advised me that there is not a formal process for determining who our representative will be, so I want to
share with you a little about Councilor Olliver so your elected officials know of his interest.

 

First of all, most of you likely know Dr. Olliver as he was the founding Provost of St. Petersburg College’s Seminole
Campus.  During his tenure in this position he worked closely with representatives of PSTA, and Brad Miller in particular, in
the transportation logistics needed to support students and employees of the college.  Dr. Olliver is also the Immediate Past
President of the Greater Seminole Area Chamber of Commerce, where he also served on the Board of Directors for many
years.  Because of his involvement in the Chamber of Commerce he has a broad hands-on understanding of the
transportation needs to support tourism, workforce and commerce.

 

Councilor Olliver would welcome the opportunity to discuss his interest in this appointment with your elected officials, if that
is the process that you would like to pursue. Just let me know and I will assist in any way I can.

 

I hope this email finds you and your family well. I hope to see you “in person” soon!

 

Ann 

 

Ann Toney-Deal, ICMA-CM

City Manager

City of Seminole

9199 113th Street, North
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Seminole, Florida  33772

727-391-0204  Ext. 109

727-456-4192  Fax

 

Florida has very broad public records laws. Most written communications to or from local officials regarding city business are
public records and are available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communication may, therefore, be
subject to public disclosure. Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address
released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.

--  
JP Murphy, ICMA-CM 
Town Manager 
Town of Belleair 
Belleair, FL 33756
(727)588-3769x205
jmurphy@townofbelleair.net

In accordance with Florida Statute 119, email correspondence to and from the Town of Belleair, including email addresses
and other personal information, is public record and must be made available to public and media upon request, unless
otherwise exempt by the Public Records Law.
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